
From: Arlene Wohlgemuth < >  

Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2024 4:20 PM 

To: Heather Farr < > 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rules 1111 and 1121 

 

I object to the passage of these two rules.  As a California homeowner and full time resident, I 
consider these rules an extreme overreach, needlessly expensive, and scientifically 
foundless.  Renewables have failed to meet this state’s requirements for electricity.  Until it 
does, removing fossil fuels from our energy portfolio is harmful and cruel to our low-income 
population. 

 

Arlene Wohlgemuth 

 

 

 




